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March 3, 2020 
 
Re:  New Business- Motion of Support for a peaceful conclusion to the ongoing rail disruptions and 
encouragement for ongoing discussions for a solution to the Costal GasLink Project. 
 
At its meeting of March 2, 2020, the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Tyendinaga ratified a 
motion, regarding the support for a peaceful conclusion to the ongoing rail disruptions and 
encouragement to find a path a peaceful solution regarding the Costal GasLink Project. 
 
 
“WHEREAS the dispute regarding the Coastal Gas Link Project in British Columbia is continuing; 

AND WHEREAS the dispute has directly affected both the Township of Tyendinaga and the Mohawks of 

the Bay of Quinte; 

AND WHEREAS a resolution of the situation lies in discussion and negotiations with the appropriate 

parties; 

NOWTHEREFORE the Corporation of the Township of Tyendinaga calls on those parties to work together 

to find a successful and peaceful resolution of the pipeline matter as quickly as possible; 

AND FINALLY that the Township urges all municipalities and municipal organizations across the Country 

to support the parties involved in their search for a resolution of this critically important matter.” 

 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Brad Roach       
CAO (Chief Administrative Officer)  
Clerk-Treasurer  
The Corporation of the Township of Tyendinaga 
859 Melrose Road, Shannonville, ON, K0K 3A0 
(613) 396-1944 | clerk@tyendinagatownship.com 
www.tyendinagatownship.com 
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